
Dear all Friends and the APSACHD members, 
 
We appreciate your understanding this late announcement of the 2nd APSACHD Symposium. 
On behalf of the steering committee, now we are pleased to invite all of you to join the 2nd 
APSACHD Symposium Virtual Conference on October 16thSaturday 2021. 
It will be held conjunction with the 65th Annual Scientific Meeting of the Korean Society of 
Cardiology from October 15th to 17th 2021. 
   
We will keep you updated soon on the detail program of the 2nd APSACHD. 
Please mark on your calendar and forward this to your colleagues, fellows and society members. 
Hope to see all of you online at the virtual conference. 
   
Thank you so much! 
Warm regards, 
   
Lucy Eun, MD, PhD (The Secretary General of KSACHD and the 2nd APSACHD) 

Seung Woo Park, MD, PhD (The President of KSACHD and the 2nd APSACHD) 



 


